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Foundation 2 attendance class winners this week are 

 Butterflies and Grasshoppers with an amazing 100% 
Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

98% 100% 100% 86% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

97% 94% 97% 87% 99% 94% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

School Class Photographs – 20th May  

Last day of Summer 1 term – 24th May 

INSET days – 24th and 25th June  

Changing weather 

Please remember we can get very mixed weather in May. Children need to bring 

suitable warm coats every day. If it gets warm then they can leave their coat on 

their peg but it is good to have it for the cold days. The weather forecast says it is 

however, warming up! If we get a warm spell during this Summer term then please 

send a named sun hat with your child. Also, bottles of sun cream need to have names 

attached to them. School children should be able to apply their own sun cream 

before breaks and Nursery children should have their cream applied before starting 

the morning /afternoon session. Thank you. 

 
Foundation Fun Day 

Reminder – We are having a ‘Fun Day’ in F1 & F2 on Wednesday. This is a fund raising 

event, which will include many physical, craft, planting and outdoor activities. There 

will be lots to see and do. Foundation parents have received a separate letter with 

more details plus a sponsor form. We really appreciate your support. 

 
Governors needed, could you help support our School? 

We have spaces on our Governing board. If you are interested in joining, please talk 

to Claire Senogles (Earlybirds Manager) or Mrs. Dodd.  

For more information about governors please visit our website. 

 
P.E. Kit 

Your child requires a P.E kit. Please make sure they have shorts and a T shirt in a 

labelled bag. Plimsolls or bare feet are acceptable for hall times but trainers will be 

required for outdoor PE. Their kit can be left on their peg all week.  
 


